
Up to $150,000 
ROBBERY OF A LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect(s) in the robbery of a United States Postal Service (USPS) letter carrier that 

occurred on Tuesday, January 7, 2025, at approximately 12:17 p.m., inside The Ventura Apartments 
complex located at 4503 Wooddale Avenue, Memphis, TN 38118.

The suspect, pictured above, is described as a Hispanic male, unknown age, approximately 5'9" tall, 
approximately 180 lbs. The suspect was wearing a black skull cap, a black face mask, black hoodie, and 

dark blue jeans. The suspect was seen in the vehicle pictured above, described as a gray Nissan with white 
primer paint on the back trunk and passenger's side rear quarter panel with a black bumper. 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

reference Case No. 4448463 or Memphis Police Department at Crime Stoppers 
(901) 528-CASH (2274) and reference Case 250122416ME.

All information will be kept strictly confidential.




